
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Education Week Celebrations 

Tuesday 5th August 2025 at 10:30am  

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

We would like to extend an invitation to all our parents, carers, and community members to be 
part of our Education Week Celebrations on Tuesday 5th August 2025. This event is about 
celebrating education and the important role that schools and families play in student’s 
education. The theme for this year’s Public Education Week is Ignite Your Potential. Public 
Education Week is a time for all of us to feel “proud to belong”, sharing our pride in being part of 
NSW public education, Cambridge Gardens Public School and the achievements of our students 
and teachers. 

Commencing at 10:30am, our celebration will begin with our open classrooms where you will 
have the opportunity to engage with some educational experiences and games with your 
child/children in their classroom. Open classrooms will conclude around 11:30am. 

Picnic 

Parents and carers are welcome to enjoy a picnic with their child/children in our playground 
between 11.30am and 12.15pm. The Year 6 students will be holding a sausage sizzle fundraising 
event. Pre-ordered sausage sandwiches will be delivered to the eldest student’s classroom for 
the picnic break time at 11:30am. Pre-order information will be distributed in week 1 Term 3. 

Book Character Parade 

The theme for this year’s Book Week is Book an Adventure. In celebration of Book Week, 
students, parents, carers, visitors and staff are invited to come dressed as a character from their 
favourite book for the day. All students from Kindergarten to Year 6 will take part in the parade 
and each class will participate in a vote for the best dressed. The chosen student will receive an 
award.  

The Book Character Parade will begin at 12.30pm. Students will be positioned in designated 
areas to create a supportive crowd along the entire parade route. Staff members will be assisting 
parents with seating arrangements from 12.15pm. Parents will be seated throughout the school 
playground where best suits their viewing of the parade. Please remember to bring a folding 
chair or rug to sit comfortably on during the parade, as no seating will be provided.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair in the Library: 

On Tuesday 5th August there will be a Book Fair in the Library. You and your child are welcome to 
attend the library during open classroom time and during lunch time to browse and purchase 
books. Eftpos, credit card and cash payments will be accepted at the Book Fair. 

Students and parents will also have the opportunity to purchase from the Book Fair on Monday 
4th August, Tuesday 5th August and Wednesday the 6th August from 8:40am to 9:05am and then 
after school between 3:10pm and 3:40pm. 

On Tuesday 5th August, we ask parents to enter and exit through Gate A (Gate closest to kiss and 
drop). We look forward to celebrating this fun event with you.  

 

Regards 

Adam Principal     Rose Antonelli, Jacqui Thompson, Simon Bale
       Hayley Alo, Matt Burke and Jo Austine  

Principal       Event co-ordinators 

  


